Tracor Flight "ystems

Stuart C. Warrick, Jr. Group Vice President

August 7, 1987

Mr. Don Copeland Arizona Aero Painting P.O. Box 1003 Chandler, Arizona 85244

Dear Don:

I want to thank you for the outstanding paint job you recently completed on Tracor Flight Systems Cessna 310, N103FS. I've looked the airplane over carefully and I want you to know that your pride and workmanship really shows. It's flawless!

Thanks again and we'll be bringing other aircraft to you as the need develops.

Sincerely

S. C. Warrick

Group Vice President Tracor Flight Systems

SCW: jag